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Published to the OMX Nordic Exchange Copenhagen via Company News Service on 24th 
November 2011.  
 
 
 
The Company shall hereby bring attention to the fact that an announcement regarding another 
company's extraordinary general meeting was released yesterday due to a regrettable 
mistake. 
 
 
Please address questions relating to this Notice to Henrik Hvidt-Karlsson on telephone TEL: 
+45 20 29 38 47 or via e-mail h.karlsson@corpnordic.com. 


